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Message from the Head 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
This week has been an exceptionally Christmassy week filled with 
lots of festive cheer. The Rocksteady Concert was absolutely 
fantastic and the children showed such courage and professionalism 
in their performances. You all rock! 
 
On Tuesday the Year 4 Sharing Assembly was a real triumph in which 
they shared their learning from the past term. The costume designs 
were particularly impressive and the song was sung with such 
passion. Well done!  
 
The Wriggly Nativity was performed by the children in EYFS and KS1 
on Wednesday and Thursday this week. All the children were 
amazing and the songs and narration were really impressive. We are 
all so proud of all the children who have worked hard to create such 
a memorable performance. A huge thank you to the Devoran team 
who helped make this such a successful performance; Mrs Varnish, 
Mrs Emblin, Mr Morse, Mrs Eva, Mrs Covey, Mrs Weeks, Mr Tilley, 
Mrs Andrews, Mrs Dodd, Miss Slattery, Miss Inkpen, Miss Jones, Mrs 
Martin, THANK YOU! 
 
Today we had our Christmas Lunch as well as our Christmas Jumper 
Day in aid of Save the Children. It was a great event and the children 
looked great in their Christmas attire. 
 
The PTCA are still selling jars of jam over the next week, so please 
bring in some money if you would like to buy a few jars for 
Christmas. 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend 
Best wishes 
Miss Lock 

 

School week commencing 10th December 
 

97.6% - whole school attendance 
Attendance Congratulations: 
1st place is Year 3 with 98.9%! 

Classes above 97% 
Years 1, 3, 4, 5 and 6 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

Key Dates 
 

19th December – KS2 Carol Service 
(Devoran lantern procession) – school 
uniform and coats to be worn 
Term finishes on Thursday 20th December 
at 1:30pm 
Spring 1 term starts on Monday 7th 
January 2019 (staff and children) 
 

 

Thank you to Carnon Downs 

Garden centre who generously 

gave us a 50% discount on our 

Christmas Tree. It looks lovely! 

We had a great turn out on our last running club of the year; it was a great 

run filled with fun and laughter. I would like to take this time to say a huge 

thank you to all the parents, to Mrs Dodd and Dr Pettit who volunteer to run 

with us; without you, this club wouldn’t be able to continue. Thank you! 

We have a few reported cases of nits in school. Please take the time to check your child’s hair.  


